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Watch this week’s update from the Principal! Click below.
|
Subscribe to the St. Benedict School channel here: YouTube Channel

IMPORTANT REMINDERS

% EDP REMINDER Please remember that this year you MUST register for EDP in advance.
This is necessary because of the many restrictions due to COVID. Thank you for your cooperation.
% SPRING SBS GYM UNIFORM ORDERS can be made online at:
https://stbenedictholmdel.churchgiving.com/ws/opportunities/gymuniform2020-2021

Fall/Spring Gym Uniform:
e T-Shirt (Choice of Carolina Blue, Grey or Navy)
e Shorts

Refer to the Gym Uniform Ordering page for uniform photos, dress code requirements, and sizing information.
% LUCKY MONTH CALENDAR RAFFLE - NEXT DRAWING IS FRIDAY, APRIL 30!

Enter to win the $1,000 jackpot for the next three monthly drawings to be held on April 30, May 28, and June

25,2021. Send in raffle tickets and payment before April 30 and enter to win the next drawing! A booklet of 4

raffle tickets costs $100 or individual tickets may be purchased for $25 each. Please send in ticket stubs with

cash or check made payable to St. Benedict Church, Attention: Lori Ulrich. Additional raffle tickets/booklets

may be purchased upon request. Good luck!


https://youtu.be/buwOW4NbtpQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC6Ixu5IdcUJ-FZc7yDTiX8g
https://stbenedictholmdel.churchgiving.com/ws/opportunities/gymuniform2020-2021
https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/gymuniformorder-1

% YEARBOOKS CELEBRATE YOU & | & WE & US
Don’t forget to order your yearbook before it is too late. This book will
WHAT A be a celebration of this memorable school year. ORDER TODAY so we

YEARB(\ OK!

make sure there are enough copies for everyone at:
www.jostensyearbooks.com

*

A

YEARBOOK ON A BUDGET

Choose J-Pay™ to easily and affordably spread the cost of your
purchase over three payments. No interest. No fees. No stress.
www.jostensyearbooks.com.

Order soon to guarantee your book! Supplies are limited. Online
ordering ends June 6, 2021.

@ HELP WANTED

% LOOKING FOR SUBSTITUTE TEACHERS on an as-needed basis
% LOOKING FOR LUNCH/RECESS AIDES to help Monday through Friday,
10:15am to 12:45pm, on an as-needed or more permanent basis.

Please contact the School Office at 732-264-5578 if interested.

OF
SUBSTITUTE TEACHERS
CONTACT SCHOOL OFFICE
732.264.5578

CLASS NEWS

WEEK OF THE YOUNG CHILD

Father JM kicked off Week of the Young Child with Grades PreK3 through 3 on Music Monday. Check our the live
stream of his presentation in the church found here. Feel free to share with your younger SBS Rebel siblings at home!
Tasty Tuesday - Grades PreK3 through 3 made donations to the food pantry. The food drive was very successful!
Thank you to the teachers and parents for encouraging your classes and for the overwhelming participation - we ran
out of shopping carts to fill!

Work Together Wednesday - All hands on deck from Grades PreK3 through 3 for planting in the Great Outdoor
Learning Center. We can’t wait to see the fruits of their little hands working hard together.

Artsy Thursday and Family Friday celebrated the arts, poetry, and family through both virtual and in-person events.



https://youtu.be/2FS43w_ia2w

Many thanks to Mrs. Gallagher for spearheading the Week of the Young Child and making it extra special for our
young learners in Grades PreK3 through 3. We appreciate your time well spent in planning and making this week
happen and for recognizing our youngest learners in our school!

EIGHTH GRADE

Krispy Kreme Donut Fundraiser Reminder
PICK UP WILL BE TODAY, FRIDAY, APRIL 16th from 2:00-3:30pm in front of
the school. If your child attends EDP, donuts will be delivered to EDP.

CLASS OF 2021 sends a big THANK YOU for your support!

1.|:;

PARENT ASSOCIATIONS AND CLUB NEWS

The SBS Sports Calendar has been updated with the Baseball and Track schedules. Click here to view and come out
to support our Rebels!

Bath and Body Works Mother's Day Gift Shop

Don't miss out on the Mother's Day Bath and Body Works Gift Shop! Choose from a hand lotion, shower gel, or a
foaming hand soap (or all three!). Each item will be packaged for gift-giving. Please submit the order form by Friday,
April 23rd so that selections can be sent home with students the week of May 5th. Please direct any questions to Erin
Michels.

Extended to Monday! Donate Gently Used Clothing

Support SBS while spring cleaning by donating your gently used clothing, linens, shoes, and handbags. We ask that
you ensure Items are clean and in good condition before dropping them off at door 8A on April 19th between
7:30am and 8:30am.

COMING SOON! Gucci Bag Raffle
Here's another chance to win a designer handbag just in time for Mother's Day! A Gucci Bag (valued at $1,050) will be
raffled off to support St. Benedict with tickets on sale mid-next week. Be on the lookout for more details!



https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/sports-calendar
https://ec-prod-sites.s3.amazonaws.com/14952/documents/2021/4/Mothers_Day_Gift_Shop_Order_Form.pdf

The store is not open due to Covid restrictions in the school.
If you have questions about sizes and store inventory, please
contact Lori Ulrich at 732-264-4712 ext. 39 or email
ulrich@stbenedictnj.org.

All Rebel Rack orders are done via paper order form (sent
with cash or check to School Office). For Gym Uniforms, we
also offer online ordering via the link below with credit card.

* R » A » C » K =«

ORDERING FORMS AND LINKS:

% For the Rebel Rack paper order form listing all apparel items, see paper order form here.

(NOTE: Gym Uniform items are also included on this form if you prefer to pay with cash or check.)

% For SBS Gym Uniform orders, YOU CAN ORDER DIRECTLY ONLINE AT:
https://stbenedictholmdel.churchgiving.com/ws/opportunities/gymuniform2020-2021
(Refer to the Gym Uniform Ordering page for uniform photos, dress code requirements, and sizing information.)
For SBS Spirit Item orders, see order form here.
For full zip hooded sweat jackets, please email Lori Ulrich with your order request.
SIZES LEFT: Youth Small, Adult Large, and Adult XL sizes

*
*

% SCHOOL CALENDAR
Located on the website in the top left titled “Calendar” or bookmark the page here:
https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/calendar-1

% SBS SOCIAL MEDIA CHANNELS

SCHOOL FACEBOOK
The official Facebook page for St. Benedict School is:

https://www.facebook.com/SBSprincipal/

SCHOOL INSTAGRAM
@stbensholmdel

SCHOOL TWITTER
@stbensholmdel



mailto:ulrich@stbenedictnj.org
https://d2y1pz2y630308.cloudfront.net/14952/documents/2020/10/Rebel%20Rack%20Order%20Form%201.pdf
https://stbenedictholmdel.churchgiving.com/ws/opportunities/gymuniform2020-2021
https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/gymuniformorder-1
https://ec-prod-sites.s3.amazonaws.com/14952/documents/2021/2/Rebel%20Rack%20Spirit%20Items%20Updated%20Order%20Form.pdf
https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/calendar-1
https://www.facebook.com/SBSprincipal/

WEEKLY PACKET

Don’t forget to read all of the newsletter attachments for the week; all flyers, upcoming events, and any parent

organization or club information is found here. Please see the link below to access all of the newsletter attachments
for the week.

https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/fyi



https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/fyi

